
 

 
 
14 May 2020 
 
 
Good Day Staff and Students 

  
Please take note of the following: 
 
Whilst the university is working digitally to ensure that the university community returns to a safe 
and efficient environment post lockdown period it is equally important that, the university has the 
necessary right skilled and competent personnel required to move forward post the COVID -19 
pandemic.  
 
There are numerous positions advertised through Careers and Pnet this month.  Interested staff are 
encouraged to access the website. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Dr V L Mthethwa 
Senior Director: HR 
 
 


